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Hooray – we’re underway!
The redevelopment of Whanganui’s much-loved Sarjeant Gallery is now 
underway and you’ll see lots of activity in Pukenamu Queen’s Park until its 
completion in 2022.

Here’s where you can find information
Check the Whanganui District  
Council website for project updates 
www.whanganui.govt.nz/ 
sarjeant-redevelopment

See the Sarjeant Gallery website for 
information on the Sarjeant Gallery  
Trust, fundraising, Gallery activities  
and redevelopment news 
www.sarjeant.org.nz

Read updates from the Project Director in her regular Sarjeant Redevelopment columns in the Whanganui Chronicle. 

Curious? Here’s what’s 
happening over the next few 
weeks:

Construction of a barrier fence ensures the 

redevelopment site and surrounding area is kept 

tidy and safe. The fence goes all the way around 

the Sarjeant Gallery and the site of the new wing. 

1

As it’s always safer for pedestrians and public 

parking to be completely separated from heavy 

vehicles, the existing Davis Library carpark will be 

set aside for the contractor’s project office and 

site vehicles for the project’s duration. 2

The Davis Library loading bay and accessible parks 

will still be available, including those to the left of 

the Gallery and outside the Alexander Heritage 

Library. 3  The walkway from Bell Street to 

Queen’s Park will also be closing. 4
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